
Community Clean-ups 

Iqaluit 

Iqaluit’s community clean-up will take place on Friday, June 19th, from 9am to 4pm. Government of 

Nunavut employees are permitted to take two (2) hours to participate in the clean-up, unless otherwise 

agreed upon by your supervisor  

Community clean-ups are being scheduled in consultation with the Chief Public Health Officer and will 

follow health and safety recommendations and social distancing practices.  This will include regularly 

sanitizing pick up stations, requiring station operators to wear masks and gloves, and encouraging social 

distancing practices.  

Participants are encouraged to fill out a waste audit ballot in order to enter into a draw for a prize 

basket. 

Bags, gloves, and ballots will be available for pickup starting at 9am. There will be five (5) different 

stations around the city:  

• City Hall Arnaitok Arena 

• Iqaluit Centennial Library 

• Abe Okpik Hall, Apex 

• AWG Arena 

• Iqaluit Masjid Mosque 

If you have any questions about Iqaluit’s community clean-up, please contact April Tucker by email at 

ATucker2@gov.nu.ca, or by phone at 867-975-7712.  

 

Communities 

There will be a clean-up in every community on a date that is suitable (depending on snow cover). GN 

employees can contact their local hamlet or DOE staff for information regarding their community clean-

up.  
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